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BIOCHEMISTRY SOCIETY PARTNERS WITH STUDENT POLICY GROUP 
 

ROCKVILLE, MD. – The American Society for Biochemistry and Molecular Biology is proud to announce a 

partnership with the National Science Policy Group, a national network of student-run science policy groups. The 

ASBMB offers several opportunities for students to engage in advocacy throughout the year, and these events 

will now be open to NSPG members. The ASBMB and the NSPG will work together to help students understand 

science policy and how the federal government affects their careers. 

“This is an important step in our growing our grassroots advocacy efforts,” said Benjamin Corb, director of public 

affairs for the ASBMB. “Students are an integral part of our national scientific enterprise, but their voices are 

often not as loud as some other scientific constituencies. The NSPG has an impressive organization, and we look 

forward to partnering with them to amplify the voices of young science advocates.” 

Samuel Brinton, executive director of the NSPG, said, “We are excited to have the ASBMB as one of our first 

partner organizations. We are dedicated to having a strong student voice in policy discussions, and our 

partnership with the ASBMB will give our members who are interested in advocacy opportunities to have an 

impact as well an avenue to make their voice heard in the science policy conversations occurring on campuses 

across the country.” 

Beginning in 2015, NSPG members will be invited to take part in all of ASBMB’s advocacy activities. This includes 

the yearly Capitol Hill Day, the ASBMB’s congressional visits program, several letter-writing campaigns and a 

variety of new activities currently under development. The NSPG will also draw on the ASBMB’s expertise in 

advocacy in order to pursue its goals. 

### 

 
The American Society for Biochemistry and Molecular Biology (www.asbmb.org) is a nonprofit scientific and educational 

organization with more than 12,000 members. Founded in 1906, the society’s purpose is to advance the science of 
biochemistry and molecular biology through publishing scientific journals, organizing scientific meetings, advocating for 
funding of basic research, supporting science education at all levels and promoting diversity in the scientific workforce. 

 
The National Science Policy Group (natscipolgroup.org) serves as a platform to connect science policy groups, composed of 

graduate students, postdocs and young researchers who are passionate about science and engineering policy. These groups 
are united by the shared mission of advocating for science and to promote scientific collaboration, policy group and 

professional development through sharing of scientific resources. To learn more, contact them at info.nspg@gmail.com 
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